
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
18th November 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We know how much our children love creating their own images, so we are setting them a challenge! As part of our Art 
and Design curriculum we are asking the children to become professional photographers.  Most of us now have great 
cameras on our mobile phones and ipads.  We are challenging the children to become aware of the nature around them 
and to capture this in an amazing photograph that we can display in school. 
 
Autumn is one of the most colourful times of the year and we are asking the children to try and capture this.  We don’t 
want any people in the photographs but images of colourful leaves remaining on trees, or it may be an animal playing in 
the leaves.  It could be capturing the sunlight or birds resting on a fence. It could be a evening shot of some of the 
wonderful sunsets we have in Autumn. 
 
The children can be as creative with these photographs as they like. They can photoshop them or use PicCollage to collate 
more than one photograph. Or simply allow the beauty of Autumn to speak for itself!  
As an extra challenge the children could also draw/sketch/paint a copy of the photograph they take and bring it into 
school to show off their art skills. 
 
Please send your photograph to the email below by the 1st December. 
autumnartcomp@gmail.com 

 
Winners will be announced Friday 3rd December. 
 
 
Thank you. 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Ormandy 
(Art Subject Lead) 

 
 

 

St Joseph the Worker Catholic Primary School 
“A loving Christian family striving to achieve excellence” 

 

 

 

 

Bewley Drive, Kirkby, Liverpool, L32 9PF 
Phone:  0151 477 8170/3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:autumnartcomp@gmail.com

